
 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
        
 

When it comes to the internet, our children are exposed to so many different things. 
Together we want to work in partnership with you to help keep our children safe online. 
Below is some information about two very common online platforms children access.  

 
At first glance they may seem harmless, but we would like to make you aware of some of the risks 

these platforms could pose to your child. 
Remember to check your child’s devices and talk to them about the apps and platforms they should 

and should not be using. 
 

App/Game What it is… What to watch out for… 

Twitch 
 

  
 

A website where users can 
watch videos and live streams of 
other users, typically playing 
computer games. 

They can also live stream 
themselves. 

Strangers they’ve contacted 
and strangers that have 
contacted them. 

Inappropriate content they’ve 
seen. 

Roblox 

An online game creating system 
where you can create and publish 
games, and play other users’ 
games 

‘Griefing’, where someone 
intentionally ruins the game for 
others. 

Contact with strangers. 

Violent games, which encourage 
children to be unkind and attack 
and kill others for rewards. 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to you all for ensuring your child gets to school every day and on time. Punctuality in the mornings 

has improved. 

Can I remind parents that pupils have to be collected promptly at 3.30 every day (2.30 on a Friday). We have a 

significant number of families collecting children late. Staff have duties and responsibilities after school and are 

unable to carry these out effectively if they are supervising late collections. There is an after-school club called 

‘Kids come first’ that many parents use if this would help you. Contact the office for details. Thank you for your 

support with this. 

The next parent committee meeting, run by parents, for parents, is on Monday 11th December at 8.45am. 

Everyone is welcome to join. 

Our next coffee morning which is a chance to chat to other parents in a warm, welcoming environment is on 

Thursday 30th November at 8.50am. Feel free to bring biscuits/cake to share, we will have some craft activities 

available for you to do. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 

 

Parent Consultation about Admission arrangements 
 

Every few years, schools consult about their admission arrangements, and it is that time for us here at 
Brookfields. The consultation goes live on Monday 20 November 2023 and will end on Monday 8 January 2024. 
Click/copy and paste the first link below to read the admissions policy and use the 2nd link to comment on the 
proposal. 
 
If you have any questions about this, do come and speak to the office team. 
  
Here is a link/URL, to where we have published a copy of our admissions arrangements on the Birmingham City 
Council School Admissions website: Proposed Admissions Arrangements 2025/2026 | Determined admissions 
arrangements 2023 | Birmingham City Council 
  
Here is a link/URL, to where interested parties can comment on the proposed admissions arrangements on the 
Birmingham BeHeard website during the consultation period: Proposed Admission Arrangements for 
September 2025/2026 - Birmingham City Council - Citizen Space (birminghambeheard.org.uk) 
  
  
  

 

Key Dates 
 
Wednesdays: Year 3H swimming lesson  
Thursday 30th November: Parent Coffee morning 8:50am  
Tuesday 5th December: Year 5 Visit to Gurdwara (9:00am – 11:30am ) 
Thursday 7th December: National Christmas Jumper day   
Tuesday 12th December: Year 4 Visit to Cadbury World   
Tuesday 19th December: Music Concert 9:00am – Only Year 4, 5 and Choir parents are 
invited to attend.  
Wednesday 20th December: KS1 Nativity Parents Performance at 2:15pm    
Wednesday 20th December: Visit from Santa   
Wednesday 20th December: Children’s Christmas Dinner    
Friday 22nd December: Children break up for Christmas holidays.  
Monday 8th January: Pupils return to school – 8:30am  

 
 

 

 
 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1063/determined_admissions_arrangements_2023/4
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1063/determined_admissions_arrangements_2023/4
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/proposed-aa-2025-2026-1/
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/proposed-aa-2025-2026-1/


 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Come and Join us on Thursday 
 

 



 

 

 
 

Just a reminder to read the whole form when giving consent for the NHS 
Flu Jab. I have included the back page on this newsletter (It does contain 

gelatine) 
 

 
 

 



 

Here is our Community Map 

It signposts families to local professionals  

 

 


